

Moving forward together

Capital Division | Transit Real Estate & Environmental

January 3, 2025

Dear Neighbor:

Following feedback received from the community during this past summer's outreach, Metro has made updates to the RapidRide K line route. Beginning **January 16 through February 13**, Metro will be sharing updates on the project, including how community feedback played a key role in project development and the new recommended routing. Additionally, our team will be seeking input on two components of the project's improvement areas: speed and reliability as well as access to transit.

We are writing to inform you that Metro's early design plans for RapidRide K Line show this new bus service may have some impacts on nearby properties or businesses. We invite you to learn more about this project by visiting our website — kingcounty.gov/rapidride/k — and sharing your thoughts via the online survey. If you have any questions and wish to connect, please find our contact information below. We are committed to engaging our neighbors at every stage of the RapidRide project.

About RapidRide K Line

Metro is working to bring new RapidRide service to the Eastside, to provide better, more reliable bus service to communities in Kirkland and Bellevue. By 2030, Metro plans to bring RapidRide K Line to the fast-growing communities between Totem Lake Transit Center, downtown Kirkland, downtown Bellevue and the Eastgate Parkand-Ride.

Sincerely,

King County Metro RapidRide Community Engagement

For project related questions, please reach out to King County Metro at rapidride@kingcounty.gov or 206-263-9768

For property related questions, please reach out to LaBonde Land, Inc. at jen@labondeland.com or 206-623-1633

Español | Spanish ¿Tiene preguntas? Envíe un correo electrónico a RapidRide Community Engagement: rapidride@kingcounty.gov, o llame al: 206-263-9768.

简体中文 | Simplified Chinese 有疑问?请联系 RapidRide 社区参与团队 rapidride@kingcounty.gov 或致电 206-263-9768.

繁體中文 | Traditional Chinese 有疑問?請聯繫 RapidRide 社區參與團隊 rapidride@kingcounty.gov 或 致電 206-263-9768.

日本語 | Japanese ご質問がある場合は、RapidRide コミュニティ・エンゲージメントまでご連絡ください。 メールアドレス: rapidride@kingcounty.gov、または電話番号: 206-263-9768。

한국어 | Korean 질문이 있습니까? RapidRide 커뮤니티 인게이지먼트 팀(rapidride@kingcounty.gov 또는 206-263-9768)에 문의하세요.

Tiếng Việt | Vietnamese Quý vị có thắc mắc? Vui lòng liên lạc Bộ phận kết nối cộng đồng của RapidRide: rapidride@kingcounty.gov hoặc 206-263-9768.

Русский | Russian Возникли вопросы? Свяжитесь с отделом по работе с населением РапидРайд (RapidRide) по электронной почте: rapidride@kingcounty.gov или по номеру: 206-263-9768.



Moving forward together

Capital Division | Transit Real Estate & Environmental

January 3, 2025

Dear Neighbor:

Following feedback received from the community during this past summer's outreach, Metro has made updates to the RapidRide K line route. Beginning **January 16 through February 13**, Metro will be sharing updates on the project, including how community feedback played a key role in project development and the new recommended routing. Additionally, our team will be seeking input on two components of the project's improvement areas: speed and reliability as well as access to transit.

We are writing to inform you that the new recommended RapidRide K Line route will no longer impact your property. As neighbors along the route, we hope you will visit our website — kingcounty.gov/rapidride/k — to learn more about the project and share your thoughts via the online survey. If you have any questions and wish to connect, please find our contact information below. We are committed to engaging our neighbors at every stage of the RapidRide project.

About RapidRide K Line

Metro is working to bring new RapidRide service to the Eastside, to provide better, more reliable bus service to communities in Kirkland and Bellevue. By 2030, Metro plans to bring RapidRide K Line to the fast-growing communities between Totem Lake Transit Center, downtown Kirkland, downtown Bellevue and the Eastgate Parkand-Ride.

Sincerely,

King County Metro RapidRide Community Engagement

For project related questions, please reach out to King County Metro at rapidride@kingcounty.gov or 206-263-9768

For property related questions, please reach out to LaBonde Land, Inc. at jen@labondeland.com or 206-623-1633

Español | Spanish ¿Tiene preguntas? Envíe un correo electrónico a RapidRide Community Engagement: rapidride@kingcounty.gov, o llame al: 206-263-9768.

简体中文 | Simplified Chinese 有疑问?请联系 RapidRide 社区参与团队 rapidride@kingcounty.gov 或致电 206-263-9768.

繁體中文 | Traditional Chinese 有疑問?請聯繫 RapidRide 社區參與團隊 rapidride@kingcounty.gov 或 致電 206-263-9768.

日本語 | Japanese ご質問がある場合は、RapidRide コミュニティ・エンゲージメントまでご連絡ください。 メールアドレス: rapidride@kingcounty.gov、または電話番号: 206-263-9768。

한국어 | Korean 질문이 있습니까? RapidRide 커뮤니티 인게이지먼트 팀(rapidride@kingcounty.gov 또는 206-263-9768)에 문의하세요.

Tiếng Việt | Vietnamese Quý vị có thắc mắc? Vui lòng liên lạc Bộ phận kết nối cộng đồng của RapidRide: rapidride@kingcounty.gov hoặc 206-263-9768.

Русский | Russian Возникли вопросы? Свяжитесь с отделом по работе с населением РапидРайд (RapidRide) по электронной почте: rapidride@kingcounty.gov или по номеру: 206-263-9768.



Moving forward together

Capital Division | Transit Real Estate & Environmental

January 3, 2025

Dear Neighbor:

King County Metro is working to bring new RapidRide service to East King County, to provide better, more reliable bus service to communities in Kirkland and Bellevue. By 2030, Metro plans to bring RapidRide K Line to the fast-growing communities between Totem Lake Transit Center in Kirkland, downtown Kirkland and Bellevue, and Eastgate Park & Ride in Bellevue.

We are writing to inform you that following feedback received from the community during this past summer's outreach, Metro has made updates to the RapidRide K line route. These changes to the route may have some impacts on nearby properties or businesses. Beginning **January 16 through February 13**, Metro will be sharing updates on the project, including how community feedback played a key role in project development and the new recommended routing. Additionally, our team will be seeking input on two components of the project's improvement areas: speed and reliability as well as access to transit.

We invite you to learn more about this project by visiting our website — kingcounty.gov/rapidride/k — and sharing your thoughts via the online survey. If you have any questions and wish to connect, please find our contact information below. We are committed to engaging our neighbors at every stage of the RapidRide project.

Sincerely,

King County Metro RapidRide Community Engagement

For project related questions, please reach out to King County Metro at rapidride@kingcounty.gov or 206-263-9768

For property related questions, please reach out to LaBonde Land, Inc. at jen@labondeland.com or 206-623-1633

Español | Spanish ¿Tiene preguntas? Envíe un correo electrónico a RapidRide Community Engagement: rapidride@kingcounty.gov, o llame al: 206-263-9768.

简体中文 | Simplified Chinese 有疑问?请联系 RapidRide 社区参与团队 rapidride@kingcounty.gov 或致电 206-263-9768.

繁體中文 | Traditional Chinese 有疑問?請聯繫 RapidRide 社區參與團隊 rapidride@kingcounty.gov 或 致電 206-263-9768.

日本語 | Japanese ご質問がある場合は、RapidRide コミュニティ・エンゲージメントまでご連絡ください。 メールアドレス: rapidride@kingcounty.gov、または電話番号: 206-263-9768。

한국어 | Korean 질문이 있습니까? RapidRide 커뮤니티 인게이지먼트 팀(rapidride@kingcounty.gov 또는 206-263-9768)에 문의하세요.

Tiếng Việt | Vietnamese Quý vị có thắc mắc? Vui lòng liên lạc Bộ phận kết nối cộng đồng của RapidRide: rapidride@kingcounty.gov hoặc 206-263-9768.

Русский | Russian Возникли вопросы? Свяжитесь с отделом по работе с населением РапидРайд (RapidRide) по электронной почте: rapidride@kingcounty.gov или по номеру: 206-263-9768.